 OPERADA POR
VOICE OF PR.INC,

i

PO.BOX 430

PONCE, P.R,

February 18, 1955

Maurice W. Nittler
P.0, Box 9,
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Sir:
We are pleased to verify your reception of
February 15, 1955.
Sincerely yours,
VOICE OF PORTO RICO, INC.
By

JULIO M. CONESA
Chief Engineer

- ‘/" )'7
Fredesvinda
WPRP Secreta

Per:

Filis



